
Dear Mayor Bhasken:
As a minonity board memben I can't speak fon the board, but I can voice a minonity
opinion and wann my fellow board members that ignoring the City's actions will
exacenbate the p"o61em and nesult in a transfer of mone co-op funds to lawyers who

have failed to provide sound responsible advice while ignoning bylaws themselves.

I am nequesting by copy of this message to Anne Donough, Chain of SEC that she:
please add thii t-opic to the Agenda of SEC's next boand meeting; also add

notification that the board plans to discuss and decide whethen to appoint a

professional polling and survey company to survey the membership to detenmine its
opinion regarding a takeover of the co-op by the City of Socorro.

I think the board needs to pLan and the views of the thnee trustees representing
consumers residlng in the Socorro City Limits should be allowed by the chain
person.
Sincerely,

Chanlie wagner, Trustee
Socorro Electric Cooperative, Inc.


